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2014 Remembered in Photos

December: HLF board and sta�  give Skip Ravenhorst (second 
from top) send o�  after two years as HLF President

July: HLF Awards Facade Grant to First Baptist Church for 
Repair and Repainting of Steeple

October: Col. Keith Gibson Speaks to HLF Membership 
at the Miller’s House at Jordan’s Point

October: VMI Moves Knights of Phythias Building to 
New Location on North Main Street

December: HLF Presents Grant for Preservation 
of Paxton House.

April: HLF Annual Meeting at Sigma Nu National Headquarters
May: National Preservation Month Focuses on 

Historic Churches in Rockbridge


